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Fdshions A nd  Fdds^..2 VIVIAN GLOVER

To everyone graduation 
day has different meanings. 
The seniors look upon it 
as a day of beginning a 
different life. But to the 
girls in the junior class 
(women as they are) gradu­
ation means a chance to 
adorn those new white 
dresses in honor of the 
graduating class. Some are 
planning to make their 
white frocksj others are 
shopping for ready made 
wear.

thank the student body for 
their helpful hints and 
ideas.
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I have featured two,fash­
ionable dresses which the 
teenage girls are "crazy 
about”. They are simple,
comfortable, and can • be 
worn all summer long.
It has been a pleasure 
having the opportunity of 
writing the fashion column 
for the Bugle* I want to

I Good*by to my readers ] 
I Have a fine summer J
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